
READING BULLETIN
Welcome to our new Alec Reed Primary Phase Reading Bulletin. This 
half term’s Reading Bulletin contains links to useful materials, news, 
book recommendations and updates about everything regarding 
reading at Alec Reed. As always, your support and suggestions are 
always welcome. Please do get in touch with Miss McNeill, our Love 

for Reading Lead, with any suggestions. 

IN SCHOOL LIBRARY VISITS 

PupilsPupils have had the chance to 
visit our school library over the 
past few weeks. They are given 
the chance to choose a book 
linked to their interests to 
keep at school and read during 
free time. Be sure to ask your 
childchild what book they are 
reading at school to help 
continue to promote their 
interest and love of reading.

DO YOU LOVE READING?
We want to know what you are reading at home! 





NURSERY

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3

YEAR 6YEAR 5YEAR 4

RECEPTION

Oi
Frog

You Wouldn’t Want
To Be Guy Fawkes!

ƌe ƌree Little Wolves 
and ƌe Big Bad Pig

Light and
Shadows

Who Let the
Gods Out

ƌe Akimbo
Adventures

ƌe White
GiraƇe

GiraƇes
Can’t Dance

ƌe Old
Toy Room

ƌe Hundred
Decker Bus
(Mike Smith)

ƌe Magical
Toy Box
(Melanie Joyce)

WHAT WE’RE READING IN CLASS


